
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Goodbye Summer—Hello Autumn 

BCIC Newsletter  
A U T U M N  2 0 1 6  

B A R H I L L  C O M M U N I T Y  I N T E R E S T  C O M P A N Y  

There are very good reasons why each and every resident of 
Barrhill should a�end this year’s AGM.   It’s open to all 
which means BCIC Members AND non-members should 
come along.    At the mee�ng your elected directors will 
share details about the past year’s successes and challenges, 
discuss the outlook going forward and listen to you.  On top 
of that, BCIC members will get to vote for the elec�on of 
new or exis�ng directors.  All BCIC members should have 
received informa�on through the post about how to apply 
to become a Director on the BCIC Board, but if you have any 
ques�ons or concerns then please don’t hesitate to get in 
touch with us straight away. 

♦ You‘ll get unlimited informa�on at the AGM—as well 
as hearing from the Board you’ll be able to ask any 
ques�ons you like in a Q&A session. 

♦ There will be a presenta�on from Founda�on Scot-
land— to bring into focus Barrhill’s approach to any  
long-term investment strategy. 

♦ You’ll get to meet other residents of the village, collect a membership applica�on form (for those of you who have yet to 
join us), and talk through how you want to see the BCIC evolve and move forward into 2017. 

♦ Please a�end your AGM!  It gives valuable informa�on about what can impact your life in the village.  Doesn’t it make 
sense to make sure your voice is heard?  EVERY decision made by the BCIC Board is driven by the wants and needs of the 
community—only with your help can we make the RIGHT decision. 

Good Reasons why you should attend 
this year’s AGM 

Welcome to the third edi�on of the BCIC Newsle�er for 2016. We’re 
already looking towards the long winter nights with news of this year’s 
winter fuel payment inside, as well as details of the first BCIC Fireworks 
Display & Guy Fawkes Compe��on.  Let your imagina�on run riot!  We 
hope to see lots of ‘Guys’ on the 6th November at Arnsheen Park.   

If you know of someone in the village who has yet to join the BCIC as a 
member then please encourage them to get in touch and sign up.  We 
feel it’s important that the village takes ownership of the focus and 
direc�on the BCIC takes—we are your voice. 
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Think about what you can achieve in 2016 with a BCIC Bursary or 

Grant   - get in touch for more details  

Sky media centre, Falkirk wheel 
and lots of other trips and 
events. Over the next few 
weeks they are going to Mull 
for a week of adventure,   kick-
ing off the Big Music Project 
which will involve live music, 
sound & light and DJ workshops 
and planning a night out to the 
Dark Sky Centre to view the 
universe.  

The Girvan Youth Trust run reg-
ular evening youth clubs for 
ages s1 upwards. So, if you 
think there is a need for ac�vi-
�es and opportuni�es for Barrh-

 The BCIC Board was recently 
visited by Derek Gillo� of the 
Girvan Youth Trust, who asked 
us to pass on the following in-
forma�on to all young people 
in Barrhill.  Derek asked ‘what 
can the Girvan Youth Trust do 
to improve access to ac�vi�es 
and opportuni�es for young 
people living in and around 
Barrhill?  

Some of the ac�vi�es they have 
organised this year include; Five 
days yach�ng on the West 
Coast, two days at snow-camp, 
overnight camping at Culzean, 

What can Girvan Youth Trust do for Barrhill? 
ill’s young people, or have any 
ques�ons or sugges�ons 
please feel free to contact 
Derek Gillo� by email at 
derek@z1girvan.org.uk or 
01465 714729. Alterna�vely 
please pass on your sugges-
�ons or ques�ons via the BCIC 
Board. 

 Winter Bonus 
Great News  This year’s winter fuel pay-
ment has been increased to £150 for every main 
and permanent residence in Barrhill. You should 
receive an applica�on form through the post and ALL 
cheques will be issued AFTER the submission deadline.  
Please don’t miss the deadline as no applica�ons for this 
year’s payment will be considered a�er the closing date.  
Full details of the eligibility criteria and how to apply are 
set out in the le�er you will receive, including the docu-
menta�on you’ll have to supply to confirm your main 
and permanent residency in our beau�ful village. 

Keep warm and cozy this winter with £150 towards your 
hea�ng! 

Apply Now   The BCIC believes educa�on is the 
most important investment a community can make in its peo-
ple.  Bursaries are available to ANY resident of Barrhill wishing 
to further their educa�on.   From university or college place-
ments, Open University study, to one-day courses  - get in 
touch with us if you would like to know more about bursary 
funding. 

Terms & condi�ons apply—for full details and an applica�on 
form please contact any BCIC Director or email us on bcic-
barrhill@yahoo.co.uk for the forms to be sent out to you. 

Bursary Funds— 
Look to the future 

Sincere Thanks Annie 
On behalf of us all the BCIC would like to take the oppor-

tunity of thanking local resident Annie Clarke for her dedica�on and 
hard work overseeing and caring for the various tubs and planters 

throughout the village.   

Because of you Annie, Barrhill is a more beau�ful place. 

Facebook: Girvan Youth 
Trust / Z1 Youth Bar 

mailto:derek@z1girvan.org.uk
mailto:barrhill@yahoo.co.uk


P A G E  3  

 

 

 

Autumn Fun in Barrhill 

REMINDER 
 

A�ending an 
event at the Com-

munity Hall or 
Arnsheen Park? 

 

THEN  PARK 
YOUR CAR IN 

THE NEW COM-
MUNITY CAR 

PARK 
  

JOB OPPORTUNITY 
Self-employed person for grass-cu�ng, weeding, plan�ng 

du�es in and around the village.  Areas include the Football 
Park, The Avenue,  Community Car Park and any other areas 

deemed requiring a�en�on. 

Must have necessary experience and public liability insur-
ance.  Apply via any BCIC Director or bcicbarrh-

ill@yahoo.co.uk 

mailto:ill@yahoo.co.uk


The Whithorn Way had its first offi-
cial pilgrim in the form of Derek 
Stewart from Hawick.—with a stop-
off in Barrhill en route.                                                                                                
Derek is a historical enactment en-
thusiast and his 145 mile walk from 
Glasgow Cathedral to Whithorn 
Priory started on 20th June.   

Walking in tradi�onal mediaeval 
period clothes of the 13th Century, 
every part of his gear from boots to 
small sundial ‘watch’ was as au-
then�c as  possible. 

Arriving in Barrhill he was met and 
offered a bacon roll and accompa-
nied as far as the Martyr’s Tomb.   

Finally, a�er 8 days on the 

road Derek arrived in Whithorn at 
2:00p.m on Tuesday 28th June.  It was 
heart-warming that he had so many 
tales of help and hospitality along the 
way.  

By suppor�ng ‘The Whithorn Way’ we 
can make it one of ‘Scotland’s Great 
Trails’ and make Barrhill a des�na�on 
to remember. 

Follow on Facebook:                                                            
www.facebook.com/
whithornway 

For maps & infor-
ma�on  on the 
Whithorn Way web-
site:  
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  We’d like to hear from you all 
 

Chairman—Simon Redman 

Vice Chairman—Philip Porter 

Secretary /Memberships—Angela Blackstock 

Treasurer—Mark Bradshaw 

Directors - David Russell, Johnnie Thomson,  

Gavin Hughes, Sarah Malone, Euan Allan  

Barrhill Community 
Interest Company 

There’s a Pilgrim in the village 

Rolling again—minibus hire 
More good news for you all—the BCIC is pleased to announce that the free 
community minibus hire is available once more, this �me through the 
South Carrick Community Transport ini�a�ve. 

So, if you are  a group or organisa�on within Barrhill, you can have use 
of a 14-seater minibus for a day ou�ng ONCE a year completely free of 
charge (the BCIC will pay for the hire, plus a driver).  This service is 
subject to availability so please bear this in mind when organising 
your trip and get in touch with us soon. 

The BCIC was set up and is run en�rely for your benefit as a resident of Barrh-
ill.  The objec�ve of the BCIC is to ascertain, co-ordinate and express, the 
views of the community  and to take ac�on, in the interests of the communi-
ty, as appears to be expedient and reasonably prac�cable, and based on the 
consensus of opinion. 

It is absolutely vital that the BCIC receives your help and support to make the 
best choices for us all.  We therefore urge you to get involved in the BCIC, 
a�end the forthcoming AGM, or come along to one of our monthly mee�ngs 
to make your voice heard.  We look forward to another exci�ng Autumn and 
thank you all for reading this edi�on of the BCIC Newsle�er. 

Don’t Forget! 

Wednesday 14th De-
cember 

Barrhill Senior Citizen  
Christmas Dinner 

6.30pm 
 for 7.00pm meal 

Save the Date 

Friday 23rd Decem-
ber 

Barrhill Pre-School & 
Primary Children’s 
Christmas Party 

(time to be confirmed) 

www.whithornway.org  

http://www.facebook.com/
http://www.whithornway.org

